MBALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

T Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: M. J. Brodie, Presidw

DATE: August 31, 2011

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 11-0725
City Streets — Opening — Certain Alleys Bounded by Barclay Street, 24" Street,
Greenmount Avenue and 23" Street

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) supports City Council Bills 11-0725. If
passed, the bill would allow for the opening of alleys between 23" and 24" streets and
Greenmount Avenue to Barclay Avenue. The property will be rezoned from M-1-2 to B-3-2 and
will allow the property to be placed in productive use again. BDC respectfully requests that
favorable consideration is given by the City Council.

Ge: Kaliope Parthemos
Angela Gibson
sandra.blake/cebill1 1/11-0725
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